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March 23, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope you and your family are well under the circumstances.  I pray for peace, calm, kindness 
and patience during this situation.  
 
This week we commenced Phase Two of the Remote Learning Plan as detailed in the letter 
sent on March 16th.  In Phase Two, all students are to join their classes via Google Hangouts, 
Google Classroom or Zoom during their regularly scheduled time.  Teachers are working very 
hard to make accomodations for live lessons, videos, assignments or check-in sessions.  As 
this is new and uncharted territory for all, teachers are adjusting their approach and lessons as 
necessary and responding to student input.  Please be patient and allow the teachers time to 
experiment with different ideas.  However, if you have any feedback or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to contact Ms. Schaeffer, Ms. Prime or me. 
 
It is still too early to discuss if large group gatherings will be permitted in May or June. We 
are hopeful that the prudent restrictions the city and state are putting in place will lift before 
that period but will continue monitoring the situation. We hope that we can return to normal 
school life before the end of the semester. 
 
Thank you very much for your support and belief in us as we deal with these current 
challenges. 
 
Let us all keep praying for and helping each other. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ms. Antonio 
Principal 
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